

Whippoorwill Grove, Inc. P.O. Box 220 Bush, La 70431 Ugi.board@gmail.com

SEPTEMBER 2023 Newsletter

WGI ENTRANCE SIGNS

Three smaller WGI signs have been installed on the white posts located on Turkey Ridge/Highway 1083, Whippoorwill/Fairgrounds Drive and Woodcock/Highway 21. It is part of the larger project still in the works. The Parish installed the new culvert we purchased on Highway 21 to create a level area for the concrete base of the new entrance sign. A special thanks to Kim Barbin and Steve Gueydan, Board members, for the tireless work in watering the new grass sod placed there during the extreme heat.

LAKES UPDATE

Spraying has been onging on Lake Crane and watching the effectiveness of the treatment to determine next steps. The backside of the Lake Egret levee has severe overgrowth/vegetation and will be addressed. The low level in Lake Egret is still ongoing and waiting for Mother Nature to send some needed rain.

IDEAS FOR A SOCIAL EVENT

The idea for a Fishing Rodeo has been put on hold until the spring. When final plans are put together, a special notice will be sent out.

We are also working on a Meet and Greet Hayride event on Saturday, November 18th for families to come out and meet their neighbors. We have many new residents in the subdivision and want to welcome them as well. A separate notice will be sent out with the particulars and registration for the event will be required.

FALL IS COMING

Please note that we are still under a "Burn Ban" with the lack of rain for so long. We have gotten some welcomed showers lately, but the Burn Ban is still in place.

JUST THE RIGHT TOUCH BISTRO

Just the Right Touch Bistro will be opening on Monday, September 25th. In the beginning, they will be open Tuesday - Friday (11:00 am - 2:00 pm & 5:00 pm - 10:00 pm). Reservations will be required by calling 985-276-4013. Due to prior catering commitments, weekends will not be available at first, but will later on. In the beginning the menu will be limited, but will be extended as they become more familiar with the clientele here. Poboys and burgers will be offered as well. Take out will be available too.